
Comments:

I would prefer
 
that banks be required to give customers a warning that their withdrawal  from 
an ATM or purchase with a debit card is about to trigger an overdraft. The  
customer would then have the option to stop the transaction or accept the  
overdraft service and the associated fee.

Linda Mayo 

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


